
YOUTH EVENTS 
 

 

SUNDAY COOL 
 

Sunday Cool is at 9:45 am in the Youth Room.  

Last one for the year! All junior and senior high 

youth are welcome for fellowship & a little bible 

talk with Calvin & Kai.   
 

JUNIOR/SENIOR HIGH 
 

Wednesday Night Youth Group will continue on 

May 22th from 6-7:30 pm. Come for fellowship 

and fun.  If the weather is nice, we may head to 

Manito Park.  Friends are always welcome!  
 

SENIOR HIGH  
 

Today - Holden Village Pre-trip Meeting is from 6-

7 pm.  This meeting is mandatory for parents & 

youth prior to our departure for May Youth 

Weekend! We will meet in the Conference Room. 
 

Tonight! Café Night is from 7-9 pm. 
 

Capture the Flag @ Manito Park with the St. 

John’s Episcopal youth will be June 2nd, 1-3 pm. 

There will be food! Sign up on the Youth Board. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYERS 
 

This week we pray for those who are ill, in treatment, bereaved, *deployed or in 
need of support 
 

Judy Rose 
Wendy Eacret 
Jim Price 
Adam Shipman 
Karl Knutson 
David Summers 
Ted Norton 
Jennifer Little 
Leslie Davis 
Ina Goetzinger 
Georgia Lang 
Leslie Rendle 
Gloria Baker 
Bonnie Kinkel 
Arleen Libertini 
Terry Gillette 
*Steve Brown, son of Judy Rose 
Craig Lightner, father of Vicki Warwick 
Mary Lancaster, stepmother of Gail Lancaster 
Skip Patterson, brother of Don Patterson 
Barbara Andersen, mother of Dennis Andersen 
Don, Kathleen, & Corbett Ritter, family of Cindi Pascua 
Jordan Turner, grandson of Neal & Tiina Buckaloo 
Knud Grosen, father of Liz Grosen 
Shelley Barnard, daughter of Sue and Paul Luppert 
Hartwig Vatheuer, brother of Ina Goetzinger 
Carolyn Turner, mother of Brett Hauber 
Cody Robertson, grandson of Connie & Burt Finch 
Joy Wilken 
Mike Ellis 
Stacy Rizzo 
Laura 
Kim 
Evan 
Kirstie 
Ihsan and family 
 
Please notify us of any changes to our prayer list. Those on the prayer list will be removed after one 
month, unless there is a specific request to the church office to remain on. 
 

 

 

St. Mark’s Lutheran Church 

 Phone (509) 747-6677  Fax (509) 458-2757 

E-mail: office@stmarks-spokane.org    Website: www.stmarks-spokane.org 

Service times:  Saturday-5:30 pm, Sunday-8:30 and 10:45 am  

Pastor Eric Dull           Pastor Kate LePard           Pastor Edwin Weber 

 St. Mark’s 

 Lutheran Church 
 

Fifth Sunday of Easter 

May 19, 2019 
 

WORSHIP PARTICIPANTS 
Preaching Minister Kate LePard 

Presiding Minister Tim Hanson 

Assisting Minister Kurtis Shipman (8:30) 

Assisting Minister Anthony Quiroz (10:45) 

Acolytes 

 8:30 Johanna Schuele-Van Aken & Ryan Shipman 

 10:45 Ryan Dix & Alex Quiroz 

Greeters 

 8:30 Bruce & Janis Nelson 

 10:45 Dan & Evonne Panther 

Ushers  

 8:30 Linda Richards & Sharen Robertson 

  Anna & Ryan Ragaza-Bourassa 

 10:45 John & Michelle Phelan 

  Anne & Dave Nanni 

Lector  

 5:30 Martha Harvie 

 8:30 Wilma Flanagan 

 10:45 Liz Grosen 

Creed & Prayers  

 8:30 Marilyn Thordarson 

 10:45 Ted Olson 

Sound Don Patterson 

Altar Guild 

 5:30 Sue Luppert 

 8:30 Rich Bailey 

 10:45 Donna Huck 

Bread  Stephanie Bartell 

Music Director/Choral Debbie Hansen 

Music Director/Organist Carol Miyamoto 

Director of Children’s Arts Ann Benson 

Worship Attendance 
Saturday, May 11 5:30 pm 38 
Sunday, May 12 8:30 am 94 
 10:45 am 175 
 Total 307 

mailto:office@stmarks-spokane.org
http://www.stmarks-spokane.org/


TODAY’S MUSIC 
 

Prelude 
 Prelude and Fugue Boyce 
 

Alleluia Choir 8:30 & 10:45 am 
 Joshua Fought the Battle of Jericho arr. DesJardins 
 

Chancel Choir  10:45 am 
 Sing and Praise His Wondrous Love Craig Courtney 
 

Postlude  
 Welcome, Happy Morning! Ore 
 

Trumpet Taylor Smith 
 

TODAY 
 

Blessing of the Graduates takes place at the 10:45 am service 
today. Congratulations!   
 
The flowers in the sanctuary today are given by Grandma Dee 
Lorenz in memory of Nicholas James Lorenz, son of Mark & 
Maryann Lorenz and brother of Grace Lorenz.   
 
WELCOME VISITORS! It is a pleasure to have you worship with 
us today.  Please fill out a worship attendance card located in the 
pew and place it in the offering plate. All are welcome to the 
Lord’s Table for communion. For information on St. Mark’s go to 
www.stmarks-spokane.org or you may pick up a brochure in the 
narthex. 
 
Large print worship folders, loaner reading glasses, and 

hearing devices (our facility is equipped with a hearing 
assistance system) are available in the narthex. Gluten-free 
wafers are available on a small table by the communion rail. 
 
Busy Bags for kids during worship: Young children may pick up 
a “busy bag” from the yellow poles in the narthex.  Please return 
the bag after worship to the basket under the poles.  Worship 
bulletins are also available for older children who are pre-readers 
or readers. 
 
Our Nursery, open during worship times for children age infant 
up to kindergarten, is at the top of the stairs on the right. Pagers 
are available for parents.  Please, no food in the nursery.  
 
Alleluia Choir is today at 8:30 am for first through sixth graders.  
This is the last meeting of Alleluia Choir until September.   
 

Godly Play Sunday School: Grades 1
st
—3

rd
 meet upstairs in the 

classroom next to the nursery.  Ages 3 year old—Kindergarten and 
3

rd
—6

th
 grade meet in the upstairs classrooms in the Parish House. 

Classes go from 9:45 to 10:35 am. This is the last day of Sunday 
School until the fall.  
 
Adult Forum is today at 9:45 am in the conference room. Today 
continues a 6-week series titled “Why the Stories of the Easter 
Vigil”. Today’s discussion titled “The Deliverance from the Fiery 
Furnace” is led by Pastor Kate.  This is the last adult forum until 
September.  
 

THIS WEEK 
 

Scripture and Coffee is Tuesday, May 21, at 10:30 am in the 
conference room.  This group meets for a Bible-based 
conversation with one of the pastors to study the scripture texts for 
the following Sunday. This week’s readings are Acts 16:9-15, 
Revelation 21: 10, 22--22:5 & John 14:23-29. 
 
Theology on Tap is Tuesday, May 21, at 7:00 pm at Two-Seven 
Public House.  All young adults 21+ are welcome to join this 
group for great conversation and food. 
 
A Women’s AA group meets every Wednesday at 6:30 am in 
the conference room.  Contact Angela at 981-5608 for more 
information. 
 
Sunrise, Saints and Sinners is Wednesday, May 22, from 6:30 

-8:00 am at Perkins (12 E Olive Ave).  In this group you'll have 
lots of laughs, crazy discussions about everything and a good 
breakfast.  All men are welcomed, saints or sinners!  Questions?  
Contact Roger Chase at 838-1040. 
 
Moms Connect is Thursday, May 23, from 9:30-10:30 am.  This 
group meets the 2

nd
 and 4

th
 Thursdays of the month in the 

conference room.  Moms with children of all ages, from birth 
through high school, are welcome.  Childcare is provided.  
Questions? Contact Katie Kadlec at kadlecfam@gmail.com or 
360-600-3633.   
 
Crosswalk: This is our week to provide a meal to the Crosswalk 
downtown youth.  Please watch for sign-up sheets being passed 
during worship today.  All food needs to be at the church by this 
Thursday, May 23, no later than 3:00 pm. Thanks for your help! 
 
 

 
 
 

COMING SOON 
 

Summer Service Time:  On June 2 the Sunday services change 

to our summer worship schedule of 8:00 and 9:30 am.  Saturday 
night worship continues at 5:30 pm.  
 
Family Sort Night at 2

nd
 Harvest:  Our next opportunity to 

volunteer as a group is Tuesday, June 5, from 5:30-7:30 pm.  All 
are welcome – including kids age 9+ (with an adult).  Sign-up on 
the Youth Board!  Contact Susan Hagen with questions.   
 
Congregational Meeting:  Our annual meeting is scheduled for 
Sunday, June 9, after the 2

nd
 service at 10:30 am.  Agenda items 

include the presentation of the annual report and election of new 
council members.   
 
VBS registration is open!  VBS will be Monday, June 17- 
Friday, June 21, from 9:00 am-12:00 pm.  This year's theme is 
"ROAR - Life is Wild, God is Good".  The children will be taken 
on an African Safari to explore God's goodness through our wild 
lives.  Ages 3 years old up through 6th grade are welcome.  
Volunteers are needed for decorating, snacks, arts/crafts, and 
classroom leaders. Register at vbspro.events/p/st-mark-s-vbs-
2019.  Questions?  Contact Katie Kadlec at kadlecfam@ 
gmail.com or at 360-600-3633.  
 
8 Lakes Leg Aches Bike Ride is Saturday, June 22.  This ride 
raises money for Lutheran Community Services NW.  To 
register, volunteer or for more information go to lcsnw.org/8-
lakes-bike-ride/  
 
Annual St. Mark’s Choir Camp - Monday through Wednesday, 
August 19–21.  If your child is entering grades 1 - 6 next fall and 
would like a chance to try out Alleluia Choir (no obligation - just 
try it out!) this is a PERFECT activity. We’ll spend three fun-filled 
days learning about music, playing games, doing art, creating 
skits, running around and laughing, and generally, coming away 
feeling GREAT about singing in Alleluia Choir!  We’ll meet each 
day from 9:00 am-3:00 pm.  To register, go to stmarks-
spokane.org to the “Youth” page and click on “Youth Forms and 
Payment.” Cost is $40 and can be paid online or in person on the 
first day of camp. Come see what it’s like and strengthen 
connections with your St. Mark’s friends.  We’d love to have you 
there! For more information contact Ann Benson at 954.9819 or 
annmbbenson@gmail.com. 
 
Dishes and Storage Containers are piling up in the kitchen.  
Please look and see if you left anything behind.   

MISSION STATEMENT 
To share the gospel through worship and service.  

To be an inclusive community for justice and peace among diverse peoples. 
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